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Please don’t go, we'll eat you up we love so Where the Wild Things Are

21stJuly 2021

Dragons Den in Year 5

We really are so proud of Year 5 - who had the most fantastic day on Monday,
following weeks of hard work. Despite their Dragon’s Den needing to be delayed and
reconfigured, both children and staff did the most incredible job of making it, frankly,

one of the best Dragons Dens we have ever had. WELL done Year 5 for being such a
super team, and putting so much effort into this project. We’re very proud of you.

Rectory Road, Rowhedge, Colchester, Essex CO5 7HR

T: 01206 728517 E: office@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk

Miss Roulston:
yearlcircles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk
Miss Pullon:

yearlsquares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk

Mrs Auton and Mrs Frost:
year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk

Mrs Parker:

Mrs Alexander:

Mrs Aylett:

Miss Birbeck:

www.st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk www.facebook.com/stlawrencecolchester
CELEBRATING EACH AND THE JOURNEY WE ARE ON


mailto:foundationstage@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:foundationstage@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year1circles@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year1circles@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year1squares@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year1squares@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year2@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year2@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year3@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year3@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year4@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year4@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year5@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year5@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year6@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year6@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk

Goodbye to our Wonderful Year 6

It's hard to find the words to say goodbye to Year 6. We’ve watched you grow up together, many of you from the
age of four. You have been one of the kindest, most accepting and tolerant, and most hilarious groups of children
we have ever known. You have worked so hard, as individuals and a team. You have had nearly two years of
change and upheaval and you have done it with grace and joy and without question. You have supported each
other, looked after each other, spoken out on behalf of each other, and cared about each other. You have made us
laugh like never before, you have made us cry tears of joy and pride, and with your families, have been such
incredibly important and loved members of the St Lawrence Family. Please keep in touch, please continue to be
true to yourselves, and please never change. You have taught us so much.
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